
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

 
COUNCIL  16th April 2014 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION – LEISURE CENTRE FACILITIES IN BROMSGROVE  
 

Relevant Portfolio Holder Cllrs M.J.A. Webb and M. A. Bullivant  

Relevant Head of Service Head of Leisure and Culture 

 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 11 by Councillor L. C. R. Mallett: 
 
“Council notes that the Dolphin Centre is approaching the end of its life. 
 
Council recognises the importance of the leisure centre and the facilities it offers 
to the health and wellbeing of the local community. 
 
Council further notes the important role of public leisure services within our 
District in engaging communities in physical activity. 
 
Council supports the principle of a replacement leisure centre including pool and 
fitness facilities to be provided within the town.  
 
Council further resolves to ask officers to prepare costed proposals for a free 
swimming scheme for under 16s during school holidays and for residents aged 
over 60.” 
 
 
 


